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Noise complaints increase during summer months

As the weather is warming up more people are enjoying their evenings and weekends in their backyards, or indoors with windows
wide open. As what appears to be a direct result noise complaints go up as well.

The most common complaint relates to amplified music.

The loud music by-law states that any excessive operation of any type of amplified music is prohibited at all times of the day ? both
weekdays and weekends in residential areas.
The fine for excessive noiseis $90.

If anyone has any information in relation to this case or any other criminal activity, they are encouraged to contact the Shelburne
Police Service at 519-925-3312 or anonymously through Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or online at
Www.crimestopperssdm.com
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